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CONGRESSIONAL NOTIFICATION

Pursuant to Section 610(a) of the Millennium Challenge Act of 2003, this notification is
provided to you to initiate the 15-day consultation period prior to the start of Compact negotiations with
an eligible country. The Millennium Challenge Corporation (MCC) will in the near future be ready to
begin Compact negotiations with Burkina Faso. Members of MCC’s staff are available to meet with
you to discuss these planned negotiations.

If you or your staff would like to arrange a meeting, please contact Ellona Fritschie or Jennifer
Key at (202) 521-3850. This notification is being sent to the Congress on January 10, 2008.

Sincerely,
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Matthew K. McLean
Vice President
Congressional and Public Affairs
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